
Subject Re: Work Re-started at Highland Estates

From Camille Leung

To Jessica Henderson-McBean

Cc Kristen Outten; Amy Ow

Sent Friday, May 15, 2020 10:16 AM

Hi Jessie,
Thanks for the update!  I haven't received anything from MIG.  

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 4:29 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Cc: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>
Subject: Work Re-started at Highland Estates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille,

After reviewing Neil’s report from today, I noted that construction activities had started back up again at 
Lots 9 and 10. I called Bob Pellegrine to confirm, and he informed me that work started onsite on 
Monday (5/11/2020) of this week. He told me that Tay had come out and conducted a pre-construction 
survey for biological resources (nesting birds and woodrats) on Monday morning. However, Bob had not 
received a copy of Tay’s report yet. Has the County received a report from MIG to document this 
survey?

I will plan to conduct a weekly site inspection tomorrow morning, and will be in touch about the site 
conditions with you shortly thereafter. 

I hope you are doing well, and that you are having a great week!

Thanks so much,

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
P 650.440.4160 x 6410| C 805.712.8794

The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or 
disclosure without sender’s authorization is prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender 
and then immediately delete the email and any attachments.
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and then immediately delete the email and any attachments.

From: Neil Trenerry <neil@cervelliere.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 3:01 PM
To: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-
McBean@swca.com>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: SWPPP Inspection Report for Highlands

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.

Regards
Neil Trenerry, CESSWI, OSHA510, QSP.
Risk Consultant
Cervelliere Limited
Cell 925-752-4843
Office 925-240-3575

www.cervelliere.com
Construction Safety and Stormwater Compliance Consultants
Online COVID-19 Training
For a copy of our latest Safety & Stormwater equipment catalog
click here
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/CwXHC0Ro0qIYwBo8fw-K5l
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/vcvLCgJDnYF4Zy0kSosgJX
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/jtHeCjRg0QIZQm59I5Jzgc/

